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Summer is only a few short weeks away and the weather is 
finally starting to improve.  By now all our ponds are up and 
running, winter damages have been repaired and all our fish 
are happy to see us.  As a reminder the pond squad (Chris 
and Dennis), is back in business to help out those members 
in need.   

 
A huge THANK YOU goes out to Audrey for what I'm told was 
an excellent presentation on pond plants.  Sorry I missed it! 

 
The June meeting on the 13th will be our "Mega Auc-
tion".  Bring as many plants, fish, ponds, liners, pumps, 
etc., as there is no limit to the items this month.  Remember 
it's a 50/50 split with the club. 

 
Don't forget our Koi Show at Masterson's Garden Center in 
East Aurora on June 21st.  The Bonsai Society will have a 
display, which we're looking forward to.  We also need bas-
kets for the raffle if you could contact Nancy Wojnowski for 
any questions on that topic.  Please also consider showing 
your fish, after all what's a Koi Show without members show-
ing off their "babies". 

 
Niagara Aquarium on Military is having an event on Saturday 
June 7, 2014 during normal business hours.  Hot dogs and 
beverages as well as a raffle of what I believe is a pre form 
pond. 

 
Clean-up at the Botan's will take place on June 14th at 
9AM.  We generally need to remove all the fish, so any totes 
you can bring would be appreciated. 

 
I'm still looking for participants for this years Pond Tour taking 
place on July 26th.  Beat the rush and let me know at the 
June meeting if your willing to dazzle us with your pond.  

 

 
LORRI 





If you would like to bring refreshments to a meeting, you will be reimbursed for 

expenses for up to $25.00 (receipts must be turned into Nancy) 

General info: 8-9 bottles of pop, some diet 

Any refreshments or snacks of your choice: Cheese & Crackers, veggies, fruit, 

chips, dip, pepperoni, salad, jello, cookies, cake, brownies, etc. 

We do not have use of any kitchen supplies, so you may need to bring serving 

utensils, trays, bowls, baskets, knives, or whatever is needed to serve your type 

of refreshments 

The club will provide: Coffee, hot cups, creamer, sugar, small plates, paper cups, 

plastic silverware, napkins 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer please contact Barbara We-

ber 688-7924 

Refreshments for 2014 

Jan.:  Potluck, please bring a dish to pass 

Feb.:  Sandy Crawford & Diane Young 

Mar.: Mary O’Connor 

Apr.:  Carol Krajewski 

May: Nancy Wojnowski 

June:  

July:  Ann Marshall & Rob Smith 

Aug.:  

Sep.:   

Oct.:  Carol Filipski, Elaine Starek, Rose 

Schaeffer 

Nov.:  

Next Board of 

Directors Meeting 

7:30 PM  

Wednesday, June 25th 

At the home of 

Nancy Wojnowski 

3885 Clinton Rd. 

West Seneca, NY 

All members are welcome to 

attend RSVP to 675-3017 
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Sunshine 

Ed McKee fell and broke his shoulder 

socket.  



NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

404 Elmwood Ave. 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

TO: 

June 21 & 22—Koi Show at Masterson’s 

July 26 —Pond tour in the South Towns 

August—Erie county fair pond 

September—Reinstein Fall Festival 

 

NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

UP-COMING EVENTS IN WESTERN NEW YORK 

THE NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB MEETS THE SECOND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH @ 7pm 

THE ZION UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST, 15 KOENIG CIRCLE, TONANANDA, NY 14150 

ALSO VISIT US ONLINE AT www.nfkpc.org 

First Class Mail 


